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El Centro, California – On Monday, May 10, 2021, all hearings in the courtrooms at the El 

Centro Courthouse will be in person.  The only remote appearances will be those allowed 

pursuant to the Rules of Court.  The Court will continue all safety protocols it has in place and 

will continue screenings at entrances.  Questions have arisen regarding people who have been 

exposed to individuals with COVID.  This is one of the screening questions.  The Court will 

follow the current guidelines issued by the County of Imperial as follows: 

 

“Vaccinated General Public. COVID Exposed Persons that are members of the general public 

and have been fully vaccinated no longer than three (3) months prior to exposure to a COVID 

Positive Person shall not be required to quarantine, so long as they do not subsequently develop 

COVID-19 symptoms within the 14-day exposure period. An individual is considered to be fully 

vaccinated two (2) weeks after receiving the second dose of a two-dose vaccination series; or 

two (2) weeks after receiving one dose of a single dose vaccination series.” 

 

If you have been exposed and meet the foregoing criteria, you will be allowed into the 

Courthouse with proof of vaccination and absence of symptoms. 

 


